
TO OUR HORSE COMMUNITY FAMILY:  
 
It’s that time of year again that we’re looking forward to beautiful fall days ahead and 
riding our horses in the cooler, less humid weather. Peninsula Dressage is also looking 
forward to thinking pink and hosting our very special last show of the season to benefit 
Women Supporting Women. On Saturday, October 2nd, 2021, at WinAway Farm 
in Willards MD, Peninsula Dressage will be offering the Thirteenth Annual "Women 
Supporting Women” Dressage Show to benefit our local Eastern Shore breast cancer 
information & support agency. All proceeds will be donated to Women Supporting 
Women, so you can have fun showing while knowing you are supporting this important 
cause. We’re asking everyone’s help for sponsoring, donating and just spreading the 
word about this benefit show. There are many different options available for sponsoring 
the show. You can be listed as a “Prix St. George” sponsor for a minimum donation 
of $25; for donations of $26 to $100, you will be listed as an “Intermediare” sponsor, 
and for any donations over $100 you will be listed as a “Gran Prix Sponsor” which 
includes a business card ad (monetary donations only for business card ad) in 
our Club Newsletter. 
 
All donor names and levels of sponsorship will be listed in both the Peninsula Dressage 
and Women Supporting Women Newsletters. This is a wonderful way to get your name 
out to many equestrians in the community as well as to support a worthy cause. There 
will be a prize for the individual who raises the most money.  We’ve all helped to build 
this show over the years, and we hope to make our Thirteenth show a lucky one for 
raising lots of money to help Women Supporting Women!  
 
Please make your tax deductible checks out to Women Supporting Women, and 
mail to:  Amy Schine, 24965 Rivermere Drive, Eden, MD 21822,.and forward this 
message to anyone that you think might be interested in participating, 
 
For more information about donations, please contact Amy Schine:  
amys@geried.com/410-430-8267. Thank you again for your support of women on the 
Eastern Shore coping with breast cancer. We can all make a difference! 
 

*Please note that online entries and entry forms will soon be available on our Peninsula 

Dressage web site when the show opens. Jenny Mlyniec is the show manager: 
odeon_tamuro@yahoo.com 
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